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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     
For further information, contact: 
Corey McGrath, Tel. (240) 399-2000 
coreymcgrath@grunley.com 

November 1,2016 

2601 16th Street Redevelopment - Meridian Hill Apartments 

In October 2016, Grunley Construction Company, Inc. features a renovation project that will start at the beginning of 

2017.  Grunley will be accepting subcontractor bids which are due November 30, 2016 at 2:00 PM. 

The Meridian Hill Apartments Renovation includes a complete interior demolition and renovation of existing 

dormitory building into Class A Apartments.  Design will have 206 apartment units on 9 floors and 188,000SF.     

Trades include demolition, hazmat abatement, site utilities, landscaping, structural concrete enhancements, new stair 

railings, new roofing, masonry restoration, doors/hardware, windows, structural light gage framing, drywall, finishes, 

swimming pool restoration, elevator renovation, all new Mechanical/Sprinkler/Electrical/Plumbing systems. 

Please be advised that this is a Grunley Project.  Subcontracting Pricing is due November 30th at 2:00 PM 
 
If you have any questions pertaining to this project, please contact one of the following estimators: 
Tom Beach - tombeach@grunley.com (Divisions 2, 3, 31-33) 
Andrew Hamlin - andrewhamlin@grunley.com (Divisions 4, 5, 7) 
Jamie Sammons - jamiesammons@grunley.com (Division 6) 
Ryan Garland - ryangarland@grunley.com (Divisions 8 & 9) 
Monica Pineau - monicapineau@grunley.com (Flooring, Tile, Divisions 10-14) 
Tyler Miller - tylermiller@grunley.com (Divisions 21-28) 
 

 

Grunley Construction is a large general contractor serving the Mid-Atlantic Region. It is ranked by 

Engineering News-Record (ENR) among the "Top Green Contractors" and “Top 400 Contractors” 

in the United States. AECOM is a global architectural and engineering firm ranked by ENR as the 

No. 1 design firm in the United States.  
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